
 As we begin March, I like to borrow a term from 
the basketball world to describe this time, March     
Madness. Like basketball teams that work to play their 
best during March tournaments, our teachers and       
students have worked hard this year to grow in all areas. 
  
 This Spring we will take the annual Illinois        
Assessment of Readiness test.  The testing window is 
March 13-24 (make-ups after Spring Break).  Students 
in third, fourth and fifth grade will test in reading and 
math after spring break. Students have a few sessions in 
each area, they do not test every day.   I have included a 
few ways you may assist your child:   
 
• Make sure your child is here on testing days. Make         

appointments on days off or later in the day.  
• Be on time to school. Testing will start promptly at 

9:00am in some classes.  
• Encourage your child to get a good night’s rest.  
• Eat a healthy breakfast.  
• Encourage your child to do their best! 

 Thanks for supporting us this year.       

   Mr. Matt Harr  
   Principal 

March 2024 

March Events 

 3/4 Half day 7:45am-
10:45am 

 3/5 PTO meeting 6pm-
7pm 

 3/6 Kindergarten regis-
tration preview day 
9am & 1pm 

 3/15 Karnival 5pm-8pm 

 3/25-3/29 Spring 
Break- No school 

 

Looking Ahead 

 

 4/2 PTO meeting 6pm-
7pm 

 4/3 Spring pictures 

 4/9 5th grade field trip 
to Peoria Riverfront 
Museum 10am-2pm 

 4/12 Teacher Institute 
Day- No school 

 4/18 5th grade visiting 
KJHS 9:30am-11:00am 

 4/19 Iron Coyote PTO 
kickback night 5:30pm-
7:30pm 

 4/29 KJHS 6th grade 
welcome night 
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Registration is open! 
 

Registration is now open for next School Year (24-25), including Kindergarten 
Registration. Please click HERE for additional registration information. 

There are no fees due at this time for any students. Fees will be available to pay 
over the summer.  Additional information will be made available at a later date. 

If you have questions please contact the office, 309-557-4420. 

https://www.unit5.org/domain/3742




Nurse notes 
 

 
 

Kindergarten and 2nd Grade Dental Exams 
Reminder that Kindergarten and 2nd grade students should turn in a dental exam form by May 1st.  If you 
have not already scheduled your exam, now would be a great time to call so it is completed and turned into the 
nurse before May 1st.  Exams must be dated after 11-15-2022.  Please feel free to contact the school nurse 
with any questions or concerns.   
 

Registration Information 
Registration began  February 1st,  if you have your required health forms completed please upload them     
during online registration (you can not go back into registration and download after you have submitted your 
information).  If you do not have them completed yet, please send a copy to the school when done so we can 
update your students health file.   
What health forms are needed? 
 
Going into 2nd Grade:   
• Dental exam (Due by May 1st of school year) 
 
Going into 6th Grade: 

• Physical Exam (must be dated after 8-16-2023) Please note that if your child plans to participate in       
activities requiring a physical exam the school physical is accepted as a physical exam.  The school can 
NOT accept an IESA/IHSA physical form for school required physical exams. 

 
• Dental Exam (Due by May 15th of school year) 
 
• Immunizations (there are required immunizations going into 6th grade, please contact your provider to see 

which ones are needed for your student)  
 
*** If your student is going into 6th grade, please feel free to submit a copy of your completed forms before 
the end of the year and they will be sent with your students file to their new junior high school. 
 
Going into Kindergarten: 
• Physical Exam (must be dated after 8-16-2023) 
 
• Up to date immunizations 
 
• Vision Exam  
 
• Dental Exam (Due by May 1st of school year) 
 
 
***We are asking that incoming Kindergarten families please submit paperwork either online during online 
registration, bring copies to Kindergarten preview (March 6th ) or submit paperwork to the school by May 
22nd if possible.  If unable to complete before then,  please contact the school nurse at brandtp@unit5.org so 
your information can be updated (and you won't get lots of emails and phone calls)**** 





 

https://jcscreenprinting.com/collections/northpoint-elementary


News from the Northpoint PTO 
 

Hello Northpoint families!  
 
We had a terrific February and are looking forward to an exciting March! Our monthly teacher & staff luncheon 
committee supplied the famous heart-shaped pizzas for the teachers and staff in February. It is always a wonder-
ful & delicious way to show our appreciation for the teachers and staff! Thank you to our generous Northpoint 
families who supported the Panda Express dine-to-donate fundraiser! These funds benefit Northpoint in a variety 
of ways, including purchasing supplies for our teachers and students.  
 
The Northpoint Spirit Wear store will open at the beginning of March with new & fun Northpoint items! Emails 
and links to order will be coming soon.  
 
Our first ever Trivia Night on February 9th at BloNo Pizza was a success! Our Northpoint Families had a fun 
night raising funds to benefit Northpoint. Thank you to the Trivia Night committee for working hard to make it a 
successful & fun night and Mr. Harr & Mr. Scott for emceeing the event! We look forward to next year’s Trivia 
Night! 
 
Speaking of fun, our annual Karnival night is just a few weeks away. Karnival night is our biggest fundraiser 
raising funds for Northpoint, but also provides Northpoint families a fun night of games, raffle prizes, a silent 
auction and food! The next few weeks leading up to the big day will be exciting for Northpoint students!  
 
2024-2026 Secretary & Treasurer PTO board positions are up for election and candidates will be announced at 
the March meeting. If you are interested, please email me before the March meeting. Candidates will be elected 
at the PTO meeting in April. 
 
Our next PTO meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday, March 5th at 6 p.m. Be on the lookout for a meeting 
link in your email soon.  
 
It is a pleasure to serve as your PTO President!  
 
Emily Thomas 
PTO President 
northpointptopresident@gmail.com 
 

Karnival Knight 2024 
March 15th  5 - 8 PM 
 

We hope to see many of our Knight families at Karnival for a night of FUN!! We have lots of exciting 
things planned for this year! Returning favorites include inflatables, games, DJ Andy, raffle baskets, 
silent auction, face painting, and balloon art! Last year’s Knight Pull will also return along with a new 
version for the kids, Jr. Knight Pull!   
 
Some new activities include a temporary tattoo station, digital Photo Booth, and a twist on the game 
prize raffles! We want the Karnival excitement to last all the way till Spring Break! 
 
Our Pre-Order site is open until Tuesday, March 5th. It is recommended to preorder.  Preordering 
your wristbands allows you to skip the line at the door and use our "Lightning Lane" to head straight 
into the fun!  Purchasing raffle tickets in advance gives you the chance to write the student's name and 
room code on the back ahead of time. Preordering is the only way to get a Jimmy John's Boxed 
Meal.  Visit our Pre-Order site HERE. 
 
We still have a variety of volunteer opportunities available to help during Karnival to make this night 
a success.  Please take a look and consider signing up for a shift or two! Karnival Knight Volunteers 
 
We can't wait to see you at Karnival! 

mailto:northpointptopresident@gmail.com
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/karnivalknight2024?cart=ae8a1aeb-e5c9-46a8-99fd-0f32e2adc7a8%21%2173873210&utm_campaign=Payment%20Confirmation&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Sendgrid
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F4FAFAC2FA7FF2-47852297-2024#/


 

Our Knight Mission Statement 
Northpoint students, teachers, staff, and families work together to inspire individuality 

through social, personal, and academic excellence.  
Our Knight Vision 

Our vision is to provide a safe, caring, stimulating environment where our students will 
achieve their fullest potential, so they may become lifelong learners. 

 
   K nights Get your Arrrmor on! Respectful, Responsible, Ready/Safe 
   N orthpoint Community Pride  
   I nspiring Life Long Learning  
   G uiding Individual Excellence for All Students  
   H ome to school Connections  
   T eamwork  
   S tudent Centered Success  

 

Missing something? 
 

 

 

Our lost and found has so many items in it!!  If your students are 

missing items, please have them check cafeteria lost and found  

receptacles for any items they may be missing!  


